CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

15 February 2024

Subject: NOTICE TO PROCEED
Dear Sir/Madam,

With further reference to the Notice of Award dated 14 February 2024 and in
view of our agreement on the procurement details, Tita Mia’s Filipino Restaurant & Cafe
is hereby notified to proceed with the catering of seventy five (75) lunch bento boxes in
the amount of One Thousand Two Hundred Forty Eight US Dollars (USD1,248.00),
inclusive of taxes and other lawful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No.
9184, otherwise known as the “Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003” and
GPPB Resolution No. 28-2017.

Sincerely,

o - 7’%/

J. SUSANA V. PAE
Consul General and
Head of the Procuring Entity

TITA MIA’S FILIPINO RESTAURANT & CAFE
8520 W. Golf Road Niles
lllinois 60714
Phone No.: 224-938-9955
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